
Missoula County Airport Authority 
Missoula Montana Airport 

Runway 12-30 Rehabilitation Project 
 
The Missoula County Airport Authority (MCAA) is announcing an upcoming bid solicitation for 
construction services for the Runway 12-30 Rehabilitation Project, the project will be advertised 
for bidding in February 2025. The Airport will hold a Pre-Bid Informational Session at 2:00 p.m., 
local time on TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2024. This meeting will introduce the proposed project 
schedule and scope of work. No site visit will be conducted at this time. Interested parties may 
attend virtually as follows: 
  
 Join the Teams Meeting on your computer, mobile app, or room device: 
 Microsoft Teams 
 Meeting ID: 279 290 429 89  
 Passcode: rmHQBg  
 
 Or Dial in by phone (audio only) 
 +1 406-318-5699, United States, Billings  
 Phone conference ID: 721 271 975#  
 
The project bid opening is scheduled for mid-March 2025 and a pre-bid meeting with site visit will 
be conducted at that time. Construction on the project is scheduled for late August through 
September 2025. 
 
Major components of this project include: 

• 54K ton asphalt overlay of the main runway consisting of a 1” leveling course and 2-1/2” 
surface course with paving fabric 

• Combination mill and overlay on the connector taxiways 

• Runway grooving 

• Incidental site work including storm drain adjustments and shoulder grading 

• Pavement markings and thermoplastic taxiway markings 

• Runway lighting and guidance sign upgrade to LED including base can extensions, new 
circuit cabling, and grounding 

• New constant current regulators and emergency generator for the airfield lighting vault 

• Relocation of the MALSR threshold lights and related components 

• New Runway Weather Information System 
 
The project will be completed in phases to minimize impacts to airport operations. A displaced 
threshold will be installed for the first phase of the work consisting of the MALSR relocation and 
other incidentals. The second phase includes the runway paving, electrical, and markings and will 
occur during a 5-day full airfield closure. The final phases will be conducted during overnight 
runway closures. 
 
Any interested parties are encouraged to attend the Project Informational Session. Additional 
information may be seen on Missoula Montana Airport’s website at www.flymissoula.com or by 
contacting Tyler Reed with Morrison-Maierle at treed@m-m.net or by calling (406) 542-4888.  
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